Sheriff announces promotion

Tuesday, November 15, 2016

Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator announced today the promotion of Deputy Mike Gregory to Director of Fleet
Management.

Gregory is a 29-year employee of the Sheriff's Office who started his career with CPSO as a mechanic and
worked his way up to manager and then director. He is responsible for repairs and service of the department’s
350 vehicles and 150 pieces of specialized equipment as well as equipment acquisitions, budget preparation,
and disposal of all old vehicles and equipment. Gregory received his POST certification in 2003.

The Sheriff also recognized several employees today for their years of service to the department. Jeremy Lee
Prudhome, Jacob Bergren, and Shenita Parks were recognized for five years of service while Edwin Barnhill,
Ryan Dibler, and Jody Levine were recognized for 15 years.
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